
 
 

RE: Ratification Vote 

 

December 11, 2020 

Dear Members, 

This is notice that the ratification vote for our Collective Agreements that are 
about to expire December 31, 2020, will open Monday, December 14th. The 
voting will be open for 48 hours to allow everyone a chance to vote.  

If you have not subscribed to receive Union updates, you will receive an invitation 
through your work email. If you do not have a work email and have yet to 
subscribe, please visit www.cupe374.ca to subscribe and receive the invitation to 
vote.  

Please contact your Unit VP or call 250 472 0374 if you have any questions. 

Thank you everyone.  

In Solidarity, 

 

Shireen Clark 

President, CUPE Local 374 

 

http://www.cupe374.ca/

